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 Lakeland Hills Elementary School Newsletter                                                               March 14, 2024 

School Mission: 

“Wildcat PRIDE is our mission.” 

Persevere 

Respect 

Integrity 

Dedicate 

Engage 

DATES to note 
Late Start Mondays: 
School starts one hour late   
EVERY Monday this year.  
Every Tuesday is Wear College 
Colors Day for staff, students, 
and parents.    

March 
Every Monday-Friday thru 
4/22: Musical Rehearsals, 
3:15-5:30pm, Gym/Rm 110 
Tues/Wed Weekly thru 4/3:           
Extended Day Math         
Program (1st & 2nd grade), 
3:15-4:15pm, Rms. 203/208 
11-22: ASD Food Drive  
21: 5th Grade Camp Parent 
Meeting, 5:45-6:15pm, Gym 
28-29: Mobile Vision Clinic 
at LLH, Portable 902 
29: Term 2 Report Cards go 
home 

April 
2: Green Club, 3:30-4:15pm, 
Portable 902 
2 & 3: Kindergarten Field 
Trip/White River Museum 
(T: Potter/Whipple, W:    
Bonham/McKeough) 
4: PTA General Membership 
Meeting, 6:00-7:00pm, LLH 
Foyer 
18: 5th Grade Orchestra 
Concert, 7:00-8:00pm, PAC 
23: Kindergarten Orienta-
tion, 3:45-4:45, LLH Gym 
25-27: LLH Musical: Beauty 
& the Beast Jr., ART 
26: PTA Popcorn Friday 

NO SCHOOL Dates to note: 

• April 8-12: Spring Break 
• May 27: Memorial Day 
• June 19: Juneteenth 

LLH 

Attendance Matters!   
The week of February 26th - March 1st we had a 94.94% attendance rate school-wide,  

and the week of March 4th - 8th our school-wide attendance rate was 93.11%.   

The class with the highest participation rate for February 26th - March 1st is: Mrs. Nelson’s 

Second Grade Class!! The class with the highest participation rate for March 4th - 8th is:        

Mr. Davis’ Fourth Grade Class!! 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Auburn School District students in grades 4 & 5 will be provided comprehensive health education 
as required by the state. This requirement by the state will focus on helping students: 

• Learn about their growth and development (puberty). 
• Understand and respect personal boundaries. 

• Understand healthy relationships with friends and family. 
•HIV/AIDS prevention (5th grade) 

Students will receive age-appropriate instruction. There are a total of four lessons at the 
4th-grade level and a total of four lessons at the 5th-grade level.  

Below is an opportunity for you to preview review materials:   

Virtual Meeting:  Thursday, March 14th, 7:30 - 8:15pm - 4th & 5th grade Elementary Families  

Zoom link:  https://asd408.zoom.us/j/82011192232?
pwd=Qzhvc0o4Y3Vob2tsN3ovaEV2b3pnZz09   

Translators for the following languages will be present:  Dari, Pashto, Spanish, Marshallese, 
Ukrainian, Russian.  

If you cannot attend either of these meetings, you may preview the material using the QR code 
below.   

Families can opt their student(s) out of any or all growth and development lessons.  An opt-out 
form can also be found using the QR code and bit.ly link below. Opt-out forms can be completed 
and given to your student’s school. A preview of materials is      
recommended.  

You can also find more information by going to the Auburn School 
District website. Go to: www.auburn.wednet.edu. Go to:  For    
Families. Go to:  Health Standards.  

Please call with any questions you may have. 

Jill Barrett 
jbarrett@auburn.wednet.edu  
Assistant Director K-12 Electives, Health, & PE       
Auburn School District 
253-931-4950 https://bit.ly/3FF02ra 

https://asd408.zoom.us/j/82011192232?pwd=Qzhvc0o4Y3Vob2tsN3ovaEV2b3pnZz09
https://asd408.zoom.us/j/82011192232?pwd=Qzhvc0o4Y3Vob2tsN3ovaEV2b3pnZz09
http://www.auburn.wednet.edu
mailto:jbarrett@auburn.wednet.edu
https://docs.google.com/document/d/156SEROmNRVbOTDADgzk3zfnhjOledyVLH3XEUHT7jN0/edit


Students (Left to Right): Mason Carter, 
Fatima Gaspar Acosta, Aron                  
Bodnarovskiy, Logan Roxby,  August 
Iams 

Sign up HERE 

School Yearbooks  

For Sale! 
Don’t miss out on your  
2023-2024 Lakeland 

Hills Elementary       
Yearbook! 

Order online 

@BuyTheYearbook.com 

Click “Find Your 

School”  

& Continue Steps 

Cost is $19 until March 15th 

and $21 until April 30th 

Students (Left to Right): Colton Parkes,     
Cayden Som, Tessa Hawley, Liyat Nida, Violet 
Peltier, Edgar Lopez Leal 

Lunch with the Principal 
Throughout each school day, our teachers and staff submit students’ names for demonstrating Wildcat PRIDE. On Fridays we 

draw one name in each grade level from all the Wildcat PRIDE tickets submitted that week. The winners get to have lunch with 

the principal on Monday. Pictured below are our winners for Monday, 3/4 and Monday, 3/11 with lunch provided by McDonalds 

and Hops n Drops. Wildcat PRIDE is demonstrated in the following ways: Perseverance, Respect, Integrity, Dedication and 

Engagement 

Monday, 3/4 - McDonalds Monday, 3/11 - Hops n Drops 

Sign up HERE 

Our School Vision:  To prepare our students for life-long success in a diverse world, Lakeland Hills    

Elementary provides a safe and academically rigorous learning environment so that all students 

achieve a year or more of growth each year. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzbsjXEWgarp8UkD2pOxwNyCoMBM1wdpIljSt8JV1Ck0ywFw/viewform
https://buytheyearbook.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdAqas9GZglYQxKO9n3lyILSGJSsZ-cZpEusUelYYTyLoOaSQ/viewform


                                     

                                     

                                     

                                    

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLmjElYEaALe7qP_FagTQmk_MMnQ2z9y1hkRbEhzAbgDiOEg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeMd9kOJsFgaIwS7fq0hy3ZQAbtXWb0BGFPYPlbzFXis0_VGg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeMd9kOJsFgaIwS7fq0hy3ZQAbtXWb0BGFPYPlbzFXis0_VGg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeMd9kOJsFgaIwS7fq0hy3ZQAbtXWb0BGFPYPlbzFXis0_VGg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeMd9kOJsFgaIwS7fq0hy3ZQAbtXWb0BGFPYPlbzFXis0_VGg/viewform


Our Lost & Found is overflowing!! 

Please check the Lost & Found tables in the 
lobby for coats, sweatshirts and other items 
that belong to your student(s). All items not 

picked up by Friday, April 5th, will be donated 
to charity over Spring Break. 

Please send cereal!! 
One of our food drive goals this year is to 
collect 1,200 boxes of cereal so we can make 
a cereal box domino through the whole school 
on the last day of the drive. Wouldn’t that 
be cool?!? We have a good start (422 boxes) 
but need to keep the momentum going! Please 
send in unopened boxes of any type of cereal 
with your student. Thank you for your        
generosity to the Auburn Food Bank! 

https://www.memberplanet.com/events/lakelandhillspta/lakelandhillsfamilydayatthemariners

